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13th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Christmas Party Days and Nursery Christmas Activity Week 
 
I am delighted to tell you that we will be celebrating this year by having Christmas Party Days at the 
Academy for all of our children.  The days will be dedicated to Christmas fun, with music, dancing, 
games and craft activities. 
 
The Party Days will take place the day after children’s final Christmas performances, as follows:  
  

• The Mainstream parties will take place on Thursday 19th December  
• The Specialist Provision ‘The Willows’ parties will take place on Friday 20th December  

 
Children may wear party clothes to school on their Party Day. 
 
In Nursery, the whole of next week will be ‘Christmas Activity Week’.  Every day, children will join in 
with their friends across different rooms to enjoy Christmas songs crafts, stories and other 
activities.  Children may wear festive clothes on their nursery days.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Academy Office if you have any questions about these 
arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Brian Walton 
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